Reminder — Southwest Airlines Steward Conference



05/03/2018

We will be holding our Southwest Airlines Steward Conference May 30-31 (travel days May 29 and June 1). Deadline for registration is this Friday, May 4th. If you haven't submitted your registration forms, please do so as soon as possible! If you need registration forms, please contact your local recording secretary. Should you have any questions, please contact Ian Anderman at 816-452-6646.

In Solidarity,



Dave Supplee

PRESIDENT & DIRECTING

GENERAL CHAIR

POST ON ALL IAM BULLETIN BOARDS